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Kington Town Council


  Town Council Office, The Chamber, 


   Council Offices, 2 Mill Street, Kington, HR5 3BH


       Telephone 01544 239098 email: clerk@kingtontowncouncil.gov.uk

Minutes of the Scrutiny Committee Meeting
held on Monday 9th December 2013 at 2.00 pm in The Council Chambers, 2 Mill St, Kington.
	PRESENT
	APOLOGY

	Cllr. Mrs J. Reid  
	Cllr. Mr. B. Widdowson

	Cllr. Ms C. Forrester
	Cllr. Mrs C. Kibblewhite

	Cllr. Mrs E. Rolls
	

	Cllr. Mr. J. Ford
	


	Sc022-13 
	1.
	APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE

	
	
	Apologies for absence were received and accepted from Cllr. Widdowson and Cllr. Kibblewhite

	
	
	

	Sc023-13
	2.
	DECLARATION OF INTEREST IN ITEMS ON THE AGENDA

	
	
	No declarations of interest were made in any item on the agenda

	
	
	

	Sc024-13
	3.
	TO CONSIDER ANY WRITTEN DISPENSATION RECEIVED

	
	
	The clerk report that he had not received any written requests for dispensations 

	
	
	

	Sc025-13
	4.
	TO CONFIRM AND SIGN THE MINUTES (PREVIOUSLY CIRCULATED) 

	
	
	The minutes held on Tuesday 16th July 2013 were agreed as a true record and signed by the chairman

	
	
	

	Sc026-13
	5.
	DATA PROTECTION ISSUES / TRAINING

	
	
	The clerk reported that the recent disclosure to the Information Commissioner had been investigated and the reported received stated that the matter would not be further investigated.  Members discussed the response and it was suggested that this decision be appealed. 
The clerk reported that he had attended a workshop at the last conference he had attended   dealing with the data protection Act and the requirements of a data controller.

The clerk circulated a suggested Data Protection Policy which was considered and discussed, and was deemed appropriate.
RESOLVED

That the clerk writes to the Information Commissioner to appeal against the decision not to investigate.
That the Data Protection Policy be recommended to full council with a further recommendation that it be an agenda item for Personnel. Committee 

	
	
	

	Sc027-13
	6.
	GOVERNANCE ISSUES AFFECTING THE CHURCHYARD

	
	
	Following the last meeting of the Churchyard Committee it was highlighted for a need to draw up guidelines for mutual understand on the differing roles between Kington Town Council and The PCC. The clerk stated that following research several references were available to assist with producing a protocol. 
It was also highlighted that there was a need for the Council to request that there be no parking on the middle area of the Churchyard. 

RESOLVED

That the clerk provides the chair of the Churchyard Committee the relevant documentation to assist in drawing up a protocol to be negotiated based on NALC and other guidance between Kington Town Council and the PCC.

RECOMMENDATION 

That the Council to request that there be no parking on the middle area of the Churchyard. 
The Churchyard Committee be tasked to negotiate a protocol between Kington Town Council and the PCC

	
	
	

	Sc028-13
	7.
	REVIEW OF THE POLICES AND PROCEDURE SCHEDULE

	
	
	All polices and procedures were reviewed 

It was felt that the following recommendations be made to Full Council 

Personnel Committee review: - 

1. The Grievance / Discipline  Policy 

2. A Personnel Policy 

Finance and General Purposes Committee review:- 

1. Risk Assessment

2. Grant’s Policy

It was agreed that a list of Policies and procedures be circulated with the agenda of the Annual Council meeting for the information of members   

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	Signed ………………………… Chairman                       Date
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